
 

 
 

 

GReminders  
Important Notice 

 

Technical limitations are preventing assessments from being successfully scheduled 
at this time. The Division is actively working to restore online assessment scheduling. 
Until further notice, please do NOT attempt to schedule assessments via 
GReminders. The Division anticipates timely restoration and will provide an update 
as soon as possible. Please distribute this notice to all persons involved with the 
assessment scheduling process.  
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